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Vacation Bible School  
July 11-15 
9am-12pm 

 

Kids will learn that God’s creativity didn’t stop in Genesis. The Master Artist is 
working to redeem, reclaim, and transform us–His creation–to the design He 

planned for us.  

 

Register at: www.simpsonvillebaptist.com.  



Much excitement is building with the anticipation for the 
start of building a new two-story 19,000 sq ft                         
multi-purpose educational facility. Our one-story          

administration/fellowship hall building is being                  
deconstructed with the removal of furnishings, fixtures, flooring, kitchen, HVAC, etc. We should be completely out of 
the building on July 1, enabling final details to be accomplished.  
 

Building Decommissioning July 24 
The Administration/Fellowship Hall multi-purpose building has been a great blessing to SBC since 1988. The church has 
done many types of ministry, discipleship, fellowship, and worship in this building. The building brings many fond 
memories and blessings for many of us. We will have a brief recognition and thanksgiving for the blessings of this 
building in worship on Sunday, July 24. Yet, we believe the Holy Spirit is leading in a bold, new vision by building a 
new facility where the same ministry functions and new ministry strategies can be done on a broader scale. 
 

New Multi-purpose Educational Facility 
Through this new facility and vision, we will welcome many newcomers as well as re-engage our existing congregation. 
If you are new to our church family or have yet to return to your previous level of participation, this could be an        
exciting new season. If you are a new attendee or new member, your involvement is integral in our desire for Kingdom 
growth. We open our arms to you all! 
 

The new multi-purpose educational facility will include adult classrooms, large student ministry area, staff offices,            
Adventure Club office, adult classrooms, and a larger gathering area with small kitchen, coffee bar and seating. The 
new facility will not only be available for these congregational gatherings, but also community needs. The expected 
date of completion is in April or May, 2023. The following is a schedule for the month of July.  
 

Demolition of Administration/Fellowship Hall Building Details 

• Week of July 18th - Placement of temporary barricades  

• Week of July 25th - Utilities disconnect in Admin/FH building  

• Week of August 1 - Demolition begins 
 

Church and Adventure Club Office Location 

• Church Office: Room 103 in Family Life Center 

• Adventure Club Office: Room 102 in Family Life Center 

• Ministry Staff: Various Rooms in Family Life Center 
 
Plans are to move all ministries and Bible studies from the one-story building to either the Warehouse or the Family 
Life Center. We will have 9 different ministries meeting in the Warehouse during construction.  
 
While seeing a new facility built will be exciting, we ask for your patience as we share space and move to existing 
space. As we experience a few growing pains through this expansion, we can all choose to be flexible, to show grace to 
each other, and to focus on the gospel of Jesus being shared and lived out.  We will give the best service that we can 
with parking, building entry and exit, sharing space, and certainly safety. We humbly approach this time with thanks-
giving, prayer, and anticipation of what God will do through hearts yielded to Him and His will.  
             Steve Boyd 

Kingdom Life by Steve Boyd  

July 24 at 5pm 
Agenda 

 Ministry Involvement Team Report 2022-23 

 Hispanic Congregation - Church Sponsor 

 KBF Investment Account 

 Minister Housing Allowance 

 Property Team Report 

 Personnel Team Report 

 Mission Team Report 

 New Facility Report 

Lawsuit settlement 
 

In late September, 2021, Simpsonville Baptist 
Church received notice that a parent would 
pursue legal action concerning alleged neglect 
of supervision on a student mission trip in  
May, 2021.  
After 8 months of negotiation, our insurance 
company’s attorneys negotiated a settlement 
out of court. The matter is now settled and the 
judge has signed off on the agreement. 



Summer at Meadow Ridge 

The kids had a blast at Touch-A-Truck in Shelbyville in June.  Afterwards they enjoyed 

pizza and some game time.  Thanks to Lorna Robinson and Jesse Wright for helping!  

Meadow Ridge Blessings Box 

The Blessings Box at Meadow Ridge is used every day of the week.   

Donation requests: cereal, oatmeal, cereal bars and PopTarts, 

canned meats, spaghetti and spaghetti sauce, dried black beans, 

soup mixes, white rice, sugar, corn meal, toilet paper, paper towels, 

dish liquid, tuna helper-type products, vegetable oil, canned fruit and vegetables, bags 

of apples/potatoes.   

Cereal and canned fruit are high priority items.  

Donations of food can be dropped off at the church office or placed directly in the box.  

Monetary donations can be taken to the church office.  

Haven of Rest 
Kid’s Sneaker Drive 

 

We need a minimum of 35 
pairs of new sneakers to  
support children in need 

in EKY.  

Head start         4 girls, 1 boy               
Kindergarten    2 girls, 3 boys    
1st grade           2 girls, 3 boys 
2nd grade         2 girls 
3rd grade          4 girls, 5 boys 
4th grade          2 girls, 1 boy 
5th grade          4 girls, 1 boy 
6th grade          1 girl, 2 boys  

Shoe sizes should be:   
Youth (11-13), Youth (1-5),                      
Adult (6-8)     
Please include a package of socks 
with each pair of shoes.  
Donations can be taken to the                       
Fellowship Hall.  

Homeless Community Needs 
 

INSECT  REPELLENT  
Mosquitos bedevil the homeless camps in the summer!  

Donations can be taken to the church office.   

GIVEN TO DATE– 15 Pairs 

Meadow Ridge 
Kids Summer 

Schedule 
 

June 27-July 1 
Magic School Bus 

 
July 11-15  

VBS 
 

Tuesday, July 26  
Water Fun Day 

 
Please call Dixie Taylor at               
216-8713 if you can help 
with one of these events!  



Mijomboni Orphanage Update 
Over the past year, we have shared many heart-rending stories of what our children 
at the orphanage dealt with before coming to the Rescue Center.  Our first child was 
received back in November and in six months Nathan and his team are making great 
strides with the children.  It has not been easy trying to mesh 40 children from                 
differing backgrounds and trials.   Here are some beginning success stories!  
 

“These three girls, Jennifer, Vivian & Brenda, came at same time and it                 
happens that they were in the same village.  
 

They had no formal education background, they used to provide for them-
selves by moving around the village looking for used plastic water bottles for 
recycling.  Unless they get a hundred of them, no pay-no food.  They have  
really changed from the time they came in. It took them time to adjust to a              
restricted environment. They tried to escape many times; the reason being 
making their own money.  School was not a factor to them. 
 

They love being in school, always thankful for everything they get in the           
Rescue Center.  They can now read and write. They have settled and             
looking forward to a better future.” 
 

One of our sponsors received this note from Nathan regarding Chris.  

“ He is an orphan whose parents died of AIDs. He has three more siblings, one 
sister and two more brothers. He is supposed to be in grade two but because of 
his status of being an orphan, he has just started the formal education system. 
We are glad that he is catching up very fast. In fact his teacher could ask 
what to write, he says, she writes down his thoughts, and copies them in his 
own hand writing. For a starter in the school system, he is doing well.  He is a 
quiet boy but has started playing actively with other children.  Before coming 
to the Rescue center, he had never seen a mattress, toothbrush, and many other 
things for personal effects. This made him afraid when he first saw them to the extent that 
he was shy in using them.  
 Before coming to the rescue center, he and his other siblings, used to beg for shelter and 
food. Many times, they could move in villages to look for empty plastic bottles to collect 
and resell them to the juice vendors for a meal.  We pray he will grow to be a Christian 
who will mentor others.”                                                                           Nathan Osiemo 

Global Prayer Needs for July  
1 Israel-Pray for Christian converts from Islam in Palestinian areas, especially those who have lost jobs.  
2 Malaysia-Pray that new churches will be established and filled with Malay people.  
3 Nepal-Pray for those reaching out to Tibetans in Nepal.  
4 Morocco-Pray for King Mohammed VI and other government leaders. 
5 Nigeria-Pray for believers in southern Kaduna who have been forced from their homes by Fulani Islamic militants. 
6 Turkey-Pray for university students and teachers who have asked for Bibles and information about Christ.  
7 Uganda-Pray for Betty Musani, whose children took away her property after she became a believer.  
8 Jordan-Pray that more Jordanian nationals will come to know Christ.  
9 Central African Republic-Pray that Bible translation efforts will continue despite instability in parts of the country.  
10 Syria-Pray for those ministering to oppressed Druze people in Soweyda. 
11 Somalia-Pray for unity among Somali believers and those working with them. 
12 Brunei-Pray that believers from neighboring countries will find creative ways to engage with Bruneians.  
13 Mexico-Pray for those losing land, housing, community, and family for following the Lord.  
14 Iran-Pray that Christians imprisoned for their faith will be witnesses in prison.  
15 Turkmenistan-Pray for all who risk their lives distributing Bibles and Christian literature.  
16 Sudan-Pray for unity and harmony among Sudanese churches and their leaders.  
17 Oman-Pray that missionaries in Oman will continue to share God’s love with boldness and zeal.  
18 United Arab Emirates-Pray that Emiratis will encounter Bibles and other Christian resources.  
19 Bahrain-Pray for the encouragement of women who worship in secret for fear of losing their children and families.  
20 Mauritania-Pray that Christians who worship in secret will find fellowship with other believers.  
21 Laos-Pray for the spread of the gospel among Buddhists.  
22 Yemen-Pray for displaced believers who are leaving the country as refugees.  
23 Comoros-Pray for wisdom in how to reach Comorians with the gospel. 
24 Kyrgyzstan-Pray that churches will minister to migrant workers who have returned after losing jobs elsewhere.  
25 Qatar-Pray for missionary families deported from the country because of their bold witness.  
26 Kazakhstan-Pray for the encouragement of believers who face continual pressure from their hostile government. 
27 Ethiopia-Pray for peace and stability in the Tigray region. 
28 Colombia-Pray for churches in the “red zones” as Marxist guerillas have been closing churches.  
29 Algeria-Pray for the many who hear the gospel through social media. 
30 China-Pray that young believers will stand firm and stay close to God.  
31 India-Pray that God will touch the hearts of government officials.  

Being missional  

“Tunda Mzansu is in 
grade 4. Unlike  
other residents,  
Tunda sought her 
own admission.  On 
the first day, she 
came with her            
father's death certifi-
cate. I didn't know 
how to handle her. I 
sent her to bring the 

next kin; she went home uncon-
trollably crying, never to come 
back on the appointed day. I really 
felt guilty of sending her away; we 
had to look for her till I got her in 
an alcoholic selling den, took her 
to the chief who assisted us. 
She likes education, and loves all 
her co residents and the staff. She 
is a singer! Tunda is a promising 
child, her future is bright.  



REGIONAL 

Mayfield/Graves County Mission Trip 

July 25-29 
• Mission Trip Team Leader: Christ Platt, pastor at Highland BC and NCBN Great                    

Commission Team Leader     Local Partner: Recover Mayfield Graves County  

• Lodging: In a church or similar location requiring team members to bring air mattresses, 
cots, sleeping bags, and personal linens 

• Meals: Team will provide the food and cook their own meals while on site, meals   
        during travel to and from mission site will be the responsibility of individuals 

• Transportation: Team will travel together in church vans/buses  

• Cost: $125-150 per person; cost includes food, transportation, gift to church where                     
         the team lodges, other supplies needed dependent on work done. 
 

Workers Needed  

• Home Repair and/or Reconstruction 

• Yard and Debris Clean-up 

• Vacation Bible School 

• 2-3 cooks  
 

Please contact:jauten@ncbnetwork.org if you would like to participate.  

The Hispanic Church which meets here recently enjoyed a day at the lake.  The congregation enjoyed a 

time of worship, picnic and great fellowship AND BAPTIZED THREE NEW BELIEVERS!!  The church is led by 

Pastor Joel Dupont and their new name is Iglesia Bautista Sublime Gracia (Amazing Grace Baptist Church).             

The church meets in the Warehouse on Sundays at 1pm with Sunday School beginning at 12:15pm.  

JULY 4 OUTREACH  
8-9:45pm 

Our SBC Mission Team will be                  
passing out water bottles, snow cones 

and VBS information to those                             
attending the Community                       

Fireworks Event.  
Contact Liz Encinia at                                     

972-743-7147 if you can help!  

Ladies SONrise Mission Trip 
We had an awesome time in Lynch/Cumberland in Harlin 

County last week!  Fifteen ladies got to do many different 

things in a very short 4 days. 
 

We stayed at the Heritage and Black Bear Mission houses. We 

visited ARC, and enjoyed worship with 27 ladies in addiction 

recovery in Benham.  While at the Freedom Center we helped 

to sort clothes and meet folks who came into the local mission 

store.  We enjoyed a tour at Club 180 to the local school and 

discussed what they are doing with youth in the community.  

We also visited shut-ins and prayed with them.  We heard               

testimonies from missionaries Chance & Lindsey Moore who 

are working with horses at Meridzo Ministry and Creekside    

Stables in Cumberland. One our groups worked with 15-20  

local children and played games with them and provided a 

hot dog dinner.     Linda Otterback   



Practical Living in the Last Days 
A Study in the Book of James 

“You also be patient and establish your hearts, for the 
coming of the Lord is at hand” -James 5:8 

Begins Wednesday, July 6 
6:15pm in Room 201.  

Join Billy Bell for a verse-by-verse survey of this          
practical book. 

Billy & Christy Bell have been here just a short 

while.  We would like for you to get to know 

them a little better!  

What are you reading now?  
Billy: Deep Discipleship by J.T. English and 
Fault Lines by Voddie Baucham 
Christy: Reading through the NT and a little 
Harry Potter on the side.  
 
What are your favorite books of the Bible?  
Billy: Genesis 
Christy: Matthew  
 
What are your favorite places to eat? 
Billy: Any good Italian restaurant 
Christy: Veranese  
 
Place you have always wanted to visit and              
favorite vacation spot 
Billy – Always wanted to hike in Utah;                          
Favorite vacation spot is Red River Gorge 
Christy – Always wanted to go to Italy;                      
Favorite vacation spot is St. Augustine, FL 
 
List a hobby or interest you have.... 
Billy – Hiking, Reading, Camping, Alabama 
football 
Christy – Flipping Furniture, Gardening, Hiking 
 
What is something new you have an interest in                         
learning?  
Billy – Learning to speak Spanish 
Christy – Canning foods, raising chickens, bees 

  
What is your favorite verse of the Bible 
Billy – Galatians 2:20 
Christy – 2 Corinthians 5:17 

What is something that you have                        
accomplished?  
Billy – I was the Kentucky High School 1A         
Softball Coach of the Year in 2007 
Christy – I ran my first Half Marathon at                   
age 42. 

Highland Baptist Church in Shelbyville 
Thursday, August 25  

6:30pm  
 

Equip and sharpen your leadership skills in  
Children’s Ministry 

Student  Ministry 
Sunday School Teachers 

Women’s Ministry 
Evangelism  

 

The church will pay all fees.   
 

Sign up in the foyer of the FLC                                                                              
if you would like to attend.  

SBC Items  
We have many items in the SBC office building which we would like to sell as we prepare to have 

the building demolished. If you have an interest in these items: wooden office doors, metal doors, 

glass entry doors, desks, bathroom vanities, small credenza, book shelf, filing cabinets,                               

large L-shaped work station, 10 office chairs, loveseat, light fixtures, and more.                                         

Please contact Anita Hoops at 299-9467.  



Men’s Summer Golf 
League 

Weissinger Hills in Shelbyville 
July  7 & 21 

August 4 & 18  
September 1 & 18 

Cost: $20 per night for 9 holes.  

 

Tee times will start at 5:20pm, so plan to warm up before then and we’ll gather for 
prayer at the practice tee before we start going out in foursomes.  I expect all 
groups to be teeing off before 6pm.  
 

Our Simpsonville Baptist Church Thursday night men’s golf league is open to              
everyone, so feel free to invite your friends and neighbors.  I would like to know if 
you are coming, so email or text me the week of our Thursday night outings, so I’ll 
know how many to expect and schedule.                                        Lowell Ashby  

Men’s Breakfast 
 

Saturday, July 2 
7:30am 

 

Cracker Barrel in Shelbyville 

 Read Through 
The Bible        
Challenge  

Church Family  
Prayer Needs 

Byron Thompson 
Vicki Moore 
Amy Griggs  

Chuck Rhoads 
Juanita Myers 
Linda Bannon  

Robert Woodson  
Edith McGowan  

Allen Ruble  
Bruce Brantley  

Doris Cissell  

July  
1 Brandon Shannon 
3 Ronnie Sowder 
5 Amber Moore 
10 Tammy Wallace 
        Valerie Hebdige 
11 Sharon Kramer 
12 Lori Cheppo, Lisa Davis 
13 Christy Branstetter 
        Bobbie Erlandson 
16 Hope Thompson 
        Nathan Sangster 
17 Jillian McEldowney 
19 Kyle Parks, Tina Ball 
        Linda Ashby 
20 Gwyn Trumbo 
21 Charlotte McKinney 
        Julie Renfro 
22 Bonnie Pruitt 
23 Matthew Fink 
27 Jonathan Janes  
29 Jenny Huff,                                 
        Chuck Rhoads 
30 Steve Cheppo 
31 Levi Wyatt 

Adventure Club has had a great 
start to summer! We are                      
excited to go on field trips and 
the kids have had fun at                       
The Kentucky Science Center, 
Derby Dinner Playhouse and the 
Old Spaghetti Factory and Defy 
Indoor Trampoline Park!      
Check out our Facebook and 
Instagram to see the fun we've 
had so far! 



All incoming 6th graders are welcome to attend our youth summer events!  

Canoe KY  
July 6  

Cost: $40  
includes canoe and lunch.  

Contact Jesse at                                          
jesse@simpsonvillebaptist.com.  

 
 

Student Lunch Meet-Up 
Thursday, July 7  

at 11:30am. 
Buffalo Wings & Rings in Shelbyville  

 

Family Worship and Games Night 
July 20  

The Warehouse 6-8pm 
 

Student Game Night 
July 29 from 6:30-8pm  

 

Deacon/Yokefellow Selection Procedure 
Nominations will take place June 26-July 17  

Deacon Selection will be August 14 
 

Biblical & Church Requirements for Deacons and Yokefellows: 
• All nominees should be in accord with 1Timothy 3:8-13.  
• Must be a church member for one year and be involved in Sunday School and Worship regularly.  
• Must exhibit growth in giving to a minimum of a tithe.  
• Regularly attend deacon meetings and deacon ministry events.  Deacons currently meet the first Sunday of each month at 4pm. 
• Deacons commit to serving a term of three years and then must rotate off for at least one year. 
 
 

Nomination Requirements: 
• To be nominated, deacon nominees must be ordained or have served one year as a yokefellow.  
• You may not nominate your own family members. 
• You must be a member to submit a nomination.  
 
 

Yokefellows: 
• Serve in a mentoring role for one year and have the same nomination requirements and expectations as deacons. 
• Nominations can be made for any individual within the church membership.  
• Are not required to be ordained or to have served in the past.  
 

 
**  Please note:   
 All nomination forms and ballots must be printed legibly, otherwise they will be discarded.  
 Nomination forms can given to a staff member or placed in the offering plate. 
 Parents of children who are members, please consider the magnitude of this process and potential implication upon the outcome 

when deciding whether or not to allow your children to vote.  Children must be 16 yrs of age to vote.  
 Members may nominate up to two deacons and two yokefellows.      
                                                                           

Please do NOT nominate these deacons who are ineligible for nomination because they are currently serving or are 
rotating off for one year:  Matt Moore, Mary Wyatt, Chuck Rhoads, Marilyn Rhoads, Chet Miller, Byron Thompson, 
Cindy Childers, Edith McGowan, Brent White, Troy Fulkerson.                      

Youth Summer Camp 
Please be in prayer for the                   

following students and leaders 
who will be serving at MFUGE.  

 

Anna Faithe Jesse 
Porter Jesse 

Brandon Shannon 
Emma Garner 
Kassie Moore 
Robbie Moore 

Gage Miller 
Jude Miller 

Maggie Renfro 
Allie Renfro 

Lana Sageser 
Gina Beth Sageser 

Aydn McIntosh   
Gabe Perkins 
Aidan Perkins 
Kaitlyn Parton  

Levi Wyatt 
Sam Borders 

Jillian McEldowney  
Caroline Hardin  

Chaperones: Jesse Wright,  
Kari Jesse, Toni Moore,  



Taylor Clark 
We are a crazy busy household full 
of testosterone and very different 
personalities. I am a Registered 
nurse who just stepped out of the 
hospital where I have worked in 

ER, ICU, and Nuclear Cardiology settings to pursue a new adventure as an 
Executive Director of a Home Health agency- an answer to prayer and a 
great blessing to our family. My oldest son Zade is 10 and will be entering 
the 5th grade this year. He is a natural born leader and one of mom’s              
biggest helpers. He enjoys gaming, animals, and spending time with his 
friends and grandparents. Rayyan is 8 and has a heart of gold. He is                    
always looking for ways to help others and enjoys being a big brother. He 
loves all things sports, especially baseball! His team went to the championships this year and looks forward to being a 
lifelong baseball player. He loves to swim and is definitely the foodie of the family! Laith is 6 and he is the spunkiest 
most energetic little guy who always keeps us on our feet. His love for life and joy is infectious and he never meets a 
stranger. He enjoys karate and he really has a passion for music and  entertaining. Omar is 2 and is just the glue that 
binds us all together! He is so sweet and looks up to his 3 older brothers and enjoys just being around the family and 
chasing after his brothers and learning from them. He loves Elmo, coloring, talking and taking walks. We all love taking 
family vacations to Panama City Beach, FL and look forward it every year. We also enjoy family movie and game nights 
as well as our bible study/reading sessions daily and family dinners. One of our favorite scriptures is “Be strong and 
courageous, do not be afraid or discouraged, for the Lord your God will be with you wherever you go.” Joshua 1:9  

We are excitedly moving forward with new building plans, and we 
are also excitedly moving forward with new discipleship and adult 
Sunday School classes.  But we have a weakness that will slow all 
growth in the church in that our Children’s Ministries are sorely in 
need of help.   
 

Currently, we are unable to offer an 11am Sunday School nursery for 
our young families.  We have 4 young couples expecting children and 
at least 5 couples with young children that cannot attend Sunday 

School at 11am because we don’t have enough volunteers to keep the doors nursery doors open.   
 

Currently, we have ALL K-5th grade children together in Sunday School.  This wide age group is both difficult for 
teachers to teach AND difficult for children to learn.  We were hoping to be able to separate them in August to                     
K-2nd and 3rd-5th but in order to do that, we have 13 openings to fill before then.   
 

If you can help, one Sunday a month in either children’s church or nursery, please contact Angie in the church 
office at 502-722-5246.   

Ben & Gloria Early 

We have been married for 60 years. The same country doctor delivered us at 
birth, and we were High School sweethearts.  We have two children-Melissa 
in Louisville and husband Terry, and two grandchildren Tyler and Malarie 
and two great grandchildren.  Our son lives in Florida, with wife Jordan and 
two grandchildren, Peyton and Reace.   I just retired a second time at age 78 
after 9 years at Dover Baptist Church.  I have been in the ministry for 
58 years.   I served on the State Staff in the Northern Plains Baptist  
Convention 20 years  As a Church Strengthener, this included the states of 
CO, WY, SD ND and MT.  We also served in Illinois as a Church Starters.  I 

have held every position that a church has except Youth minister, but was Dean of Student Affairs for  
five years.     
Gloria has served nationally and internationally as a Prayer Leader for Churches and Conventions.  We 
have done mission work in Bulgaria and Paraguay. We moved 29 times in 8 states.  We are originally 
from Missouri.  God had blessed us so much and we give Him the glory.   



 Widows  
Fellowship 

  Friday, July 15   
10am     

 
We will be visiting the  
new Buc-ee’s store in       

Richmond, KY.                              

Please sign up in the foyer to reserve your seating.           

Thursday,  
July 7 

6:30pm  
 

In June our Bunco ladies collected $109 to purchase 
children’s sneakers for Haven of Rest.  They also  
provided enough food pantry items to keep the 

Meadow  Ridge Blessings Box filled for three weeks!  

Mending Widows’ Hearts- 
Widows with Widows Ministry  

My dearest church family:  
     I have been so blessed to              
receive your prayers, cards and 
well wishes during Brian’s recent 
illness and following his passing.  
Your many kindnesses have 
helped very much.   

        Valerie Hebdige 
Dear Simpsonville Baptist Church 
We are grateful for your kindness and consideration in caring for 
our niece,  Michelle Whited.  You showed God’s grace and mercy 
for so many years.  We are thankful that we will see her again in 
Heaven.  

Mary Hatley, Memphis, Jimmy Staten, Kingsport, TN  
Linda Pierce, Canton, GA, Pat Cox, W. Columbia, GA  

In June the Good Time Travelers visited the                                       
Shelbyville History Museum and enjoyed a great lunch at 

The Bell House.  

Goodtime Travelers  
Adult Day Trip  

 
Snug Hollow Farm, Irvine KY  

Wednesday, July 20 
 

The farm-to-table menu will include a light        
appetizer, salad, vegetarian entree, rosemary 

bread, dessert and drink.  
Everything is homemade and delicious.  

 

We are limited to 20 reservations.   
The cost is $32; however, GTT fund will pay half, so 

$16 a person, payable to Dixie Taylor                                
the day of event.  

 

We will leave SBC at 10am and be  
returning by 5pm.  

 
If we find the weather is suitable a week prior, we 

may be able to add some to dine on the porch.  
Sign up in the Family Life Center   

by Sunday, July 10.  
 

To further check out the venue, visit  
snughollow.com.  



 Staying connected to friends, family, and small groups has never been easier. Watch content 
together on RightNow Media with our new groups feature. One person can play, pause, and  
rewind videos for the entire group. Everyone can use the chat window as the video plays. Use the 
groups feature to learn, encourage one another, and grow in your faith. 
 

 New Feature: See your whole group and discuss the series with the new built-in video chat                  
function! Also, you can connect all of your devices to RightNow Media?                                                
Go to https://help.rightnowmedia.org/hc/en-us/articles/4415483863821-Connect-Your-Devices  
to connect to FireTV, Roku, Apple, Chromecast, Android or PC.   

We serve a God who could not be kept down but who ROSE UP—and he offers 
that same resurrection power to every mama struggling to rise out of bed each 
morning. When anxiety cripples us and we can’t seem to get off the floor, Jesus 
picks us up. When we stare up out of a pit of loss, disappointment, confusion, or 
hopelessness, Jesus reminds us of his redemptive power and offers his hand so 
that we can rise. 
Through every good day and bad day, with every crisis and victory, moms are  
empowered by the Holy Spirit to RISE. In Jesus, we have the ability to rise against 
all obstacles with hope, power, and courage. 
The Mom Event 2021 with teaching from  Jennie Allen, Rebekah Lyons, and                      
Jada Edwards. 

Love, Sex & Lasting Relationships 
 by Chip Ingram 
 

God's Prescription For Enhancing 
Your Love Life 
Everyone desires to love and be loved. 
The pursuit of "true love" is                     
everywhere you look! It's romanti-
cized on TV and in the movies we 
watch. Countless books and songs are 
written about it and hundreds of 
online dating websites and relationship seminars 
abound...all of which are designed to "help" you find 
that special someone to love. So why is "true love" so 
elusive? Could it be that the picture of love we see in 
today's culture is nothing more than an illusion? If so, 
what does real love look like? In this series, you'll dis-
cover God's way for finding love, staying in love, and 
growing in intimacy for a lifetime.  

God has called all believers to go 
and make disciples of all nations, yet 
there remain thousands of people 
groups around the world who have 
never heard the name of Jesus Christ. 
The harvest is plentiful, so why are 
the laborers so few? 
 

Living on mission isn’t just for “missionaries”—we all have a role in shar-
ing Christ to the ends of the earth. In this series, Claude Hickman and 
Todd Ahrend of The Traveling Team help us rediscover our God-given 
purpose in life and examine ways that each of us can be involved in 
God’s great mission. 

Mission 
in  
Motion  

Parenting 
by Paul David Tripp  
 

What is your calling as a parent? 
 

In the midst of folding laundry,    
coordinating carpool schedules, 
and breaking up fights, many  
parents get lost. Feeling pressure 
to do everything "right" and raise 
up "good" children. It's easy to 
lose sight of our ultimate purpose 
as   parents in the quest for     
practical tips and guaranteed    
formulas.  
 
In this life-giving book, Paul Tripp offers parents much more 
than a to-do list. Instead, he presents us with a big-picture 
view of God's plan for us as parents. Outlining fourteen 
foundational principles centered on the gospel, he shows that 
we need more than the latest parenting strategy or list of 
techniques. Rather, we need the rescuing grace of God-grace 
that has the power to shape how we view everything we do 
as parents. 

The Creators tells the story of a group of friends 
who join forces to create films that are 
“meaningful, virtuous, and good.” Both clever 
and creative, The Creators weaves biblical truths 
into engaging stories with humor and the right 
dose of seriousness. Enjoy this light-hearted chil-
dren’s series that will make your kids laugh and 
leave them with important truths to consider.  



Simpsonville Baptist Church 
PO Box 56 
Simpsonville KY  40067  

Video Event 

July 8 & 9 

Friday Night  
6:30pm  Doors Open 

 

Session 1   
The Elusive Secret 

 
 

SATURDAY  
8:30am  Doors Open 

 

Session 2  
Fight Like a Man 

 

Session 3  
To Cheer and To Cherish 

 

Session 4  
God in the Bedroom 

 

Session 5  
All In! 

 

DISCOVER THE ONE SECRET THAT WILL CHANGE 
YOUR MARRIAGE! 

Sign up in the foyer of the FLC.  
For more information, contact Ryan Gossom at 

ryan.gossom@familylife.com.   

There is no charge for this 2-day seminar!   
SAVE THE DATE: Louisville Weekend to Remember October 21-23 If you haven’t heard about Weekend to Remember, please use 

this link https://www.familylife.com/weekend-to-remember/ 


